Dear Mary, Mother of God Church:

On behalf of the Hillsborough Community Assistance Network and the families that we serve, we would like to thank you for the generous donation of food. The food which you donated will be used to support the programs which are administered through the Hillsborough Community Assistance Network.

Throughout the year, our office is able to provide assistance to the families and individuals of Hillsborough who are struggling to obtain food and necessities. We are able to provide these necessary items because of the support and generosity of local individuals and organizations.

While the number of residents we assist throughout the year fluctuates, we serve the needs of approximately 35 clients per week; there are approximately 150 families annually who rely on this program for assistance.

Thank you again for helping your neighbors in need. Sincerely, Cathy-Jean Faerber

**Assistant Director of Social Services**